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January 5, 2017 

 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 

Secretary to the Commission 

NYS Public Service Commission 

3 Empire State Plaza 

Albany, New York 12223-1350 

 

Re:  Village of Bergen 

 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

 

Purchased Power Statement No. 160 effective January 6, 2017 is hereby filed with the 

New York State Public Service Commission pursuant to the provisions of the Village’s 

tariff.  Rates were charged as of October 26, 2016 but there was a problem filing which is 

why the effective date is January 6, 2017  

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Cortney W. Gale 

 Village of Bergen 

 11 North Lake Avenue 

 PO Box 100 

 Bergen, NY 14416 
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